
St Francis Reading Challenge Congratulations 

 

As Book Week approaches it is fantastic to see some more students 

that have been reading and enjoying books. A very big WELL DONE 

to the following students who have completed the Reading 

Challenge this week!  

Adam Mackintosh 

Caleb Giorgio 

Sadie Dobinson 

Hailey Apap 


